
‭Hello Riverdale Parents and Guardians,‬

‭As we move into February, we want to inform you about an important upcoming referendum on‬
‭Tuesday, April 1. The vote will impact the future of our schools and our students.‬

‭Our district has been diligently assessing and addressing the evolving needs of our schools,‬
‭from maintaining safe and effective learning environments to ensuring we are equipped to‬
‭support student success in the years to come. The upcoming referendum provides us with a‬
‭critical opportunity to secure the funding necessary to continue enhancing the educational‬
‭experience for all students.‬

‭We understand that you may have questions about the specifics of this referendum, and we are‬
‭committed to providing you with clear and transparent information. We will host informational‬
‭sessions over the next two months, provide detailed resources online through our Riverdale‬
‭webpage's Referendum 2025 section, and encourage open dialogue with our community. We‬
‭encourage you to participate in these discussions so that you can make an informed decision‬
‭about your vote.‬

‭Wednesday, February 26 (PT Conferences)‬
‭5:00 RES Library‬

‭6:15 JH/HS Room 101‬

‭Thursday, March 6 (Riverdale Showcase)‬
‭5:15 and 6:15‬

‭RES Room 173‬

‭Your voice is vital to the future of our schools. Together, we can ensure that we continue to‬
‭provide the best possible educational opportunities for every student.‬

‭Thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to working with you throughout this‬
‭process. Attached is an informational flyer distributed to the public at school events. Please visit‬
‭our website for more information and contact us with questions.‬

‭Jeff Campbell‬
‭District Administrator‬


